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October 2018 Prayer Letter
Dear Praying Friends,


What a time we have had here in Argentina! The last few weeks have been our most busy but also our most fruitful. We are 
praising the Lord in Heaven for what he has done in these last few weeks.


Back in August, we started teaching an eight week English class. The goal was not necessarily to teach English. but to reach into 
our community and share the good news of Jesus Christ with those that have never heard before. We had close to 50 enroll and 
we have seen many of those come to services. So far, this has been our most successful outreach program and we believe we 
will continue to see fruit from these classes in the coming weeks.


From these English classes, we have come to know a family of five, a father and a mother in their 60’s, an adult daughter and her 
4 year old son, and an adult son in his late 20’s. One Monday night in September, the family invited my family and Bro. Henry’s 
family over for the little boy’s birthday and to discuss salvation. After a good food and fellowship, the daughter started the 
conversation and a little later all 4 adults accepted Christ as their Savior. We are praising the Lord for what He is doing in this 
family. Please pray for these new believers.


The first full week in October, we had two men (a father and his son) visit us from our home church in Georgia. It was a wonderful 
time and we able to show them the need of this great country for the gospel. They were a blessing to us and even helped us with 
a few projects around the church. 


On October 7, we hosted a movie night in the church and showed a gospel centered film. We had over 35 people come to the 
church and they heard the gospel. We are praying for all that heard and believe that the seed was sown.


On October 21, it was Mother’s Day here in Argentina! We had our largest crowd we have ever had on a Sunday morning! We 
honored each mother with a small gift and Bro. Patrick preached a message from Matthew, chapter 15 about the Cananite 
woman. We had many fist time guests and some said they would be returning. What a blessing it was in church last Sunday.


Prayer Requests: 

• On Tuesday, October 30, I will be teaching a class on Missions for a local seminary and I’m preparing to do so in Spanish. This 
will be the first time I attempt to teach in Spanish and Bro. Patrick is helping me through the preparation and will be there if I 
get stuck or lost with my words.  I am excited to teach this class but at the same time, extremely nervous. Please pray for this 
class.


• In the next few weeks, I will be starting discipleship with Antonio, a man that accepted Christ about a month ago. Please pray 
for Antonio as he is eager to grow in the Lord.


• On November 10 and 11, we will be having our first ever Missions Conference at Iglesia Bautista Fe. We are excited for this 
time as many of our people have never heard of a missions conference before. We will having Jeff Bush, our Mission’s Director 
here during this time and he will be preaching the conference.


Thank you for your continued prayers and support! 


God Bless,

Jason, Ashley, Marley, Norah, & Ian





